
Dear Xxxxx
Our Café Bridge event in Newark on Tuesday 12th November is now less than two weeks away. 
Registration will be at “Swan & Salmon”. 
We are delighted that thirty pairs will be taking part in what promises to be another day of enjoyable Bridge with lunch, raffles, prizes, and the opportunity to catch up with old friends and to make new ones. Nine players will be joining us for the first time.
Please log on to our website at www.bridgewebs.com/cbn or search for Nottingham Café Bridge. In the left-hand menu look for the heading “Newark 12th November 2024” where there are four documents, which will tell you all that you need to know:
	Newark Final Instructions - explaining the programme for the day.
Newark Menus - menus for each of the five venues to help you make your choice. They appear as a single document.
	Map of Newark - showing location of venues.
	Reach - more information on our chosen charity
Just a small warning - some mobile devices do not display the complete documents.
All players will order their lunch as part of the registration process to aid a smoother lunch service with the Cafés; full details of this are included in the final instructions.
Reach – our chosen charity this year – will have a stand during the morning registration period where you can donate or find out more from their representative, Lee. Reach support 250 people with learning disabilities in Nottinghamshire each week.
Don’t forget some cash for raffle tickets!
If you have any questions on arrangements, please email us at nottinghamcafebridge@gmail.com and we will do our best to help. 
Very best wishes and looking forward to seeing you all at Swan & Salmon from 9.30am on 12th November.
CBN
www.bridgewebs.com/cbn

